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In order to improve convenience for downtown Dover parking permit-holders, the sale and 

management of downtown parking permits is transitioning to Colonial Parking, Inc.  Under 

the new management, customers will purchase monthly parking permits for 2025 online via 

Colonial’s portal and in return, receive a parking tag to display on the windshield. 

Registrations can be set up to renew automatically.  Enforcement of the parking lots will also 

be managed by Colonial Parking beginning January 1, 2025.  

Here is what you need to know: 

➢ Registration is completed on-line and will be available on 12/9/2024 

• Visit Colonial Parking’s link: https://tinyurl.com/DoverParkingPermit 

 

• Enter ‘Dover, DE’ in the search bar 

• Select the location from the Drop-down menu (Bradford St., Governors Ave 

or Loockerman Way (Entrance on North Street) 

• Select 1/1/2024 as your start date 

• Submit your profile information, vehicle and payment information & your 

account is created! 

➢ Payments are made online.  No need to visit the office for payments. 

➢ Once registered and payment is received, you will receive a static cling permit tag to 

attach to your windshield.  

In partnership with the Downtown Dover Partnership, Colonial Parking looks forward to 

serving the city of Dover. 

 

If you have questions, please call Colonial Parking at 302-651-3600. 

https://tinyurl.com/DoverParkingPermit

